
BUSSELTON BRIDGE CLUB 

Supervised Playing Sessions 

 

 

 Supervised Playing sessions will be conducted for novice 

and intermediate level players commencing on Friday 31st 

May, 2024. 

 The sessions will be conducted every Friday morning for 8 

consecutive weeks at the Library area of NOVA Village at 

Broadwater. 

 The arrival time is 9.30am when participants will help set 

the room ready for a prompt start at 9.45am. The session 

will finish at 11.45am. 

 There will be two experienced players available to assist 

with bidding and card play. Additionally, for the first 5 or 

10 minutes of each session there will be a short talk that 

will cover an assortment of topics including etiquette at the 

table, some Rules and Laws that are frequently breached, 

examples of how to bid some difficult hands, and general 

hints on how to survive the early days of playing bridge in 

a Club setting. 

 It would be helpful if you can come with a partner but it is 

not mandatory. 

 There will be a charge of $5 pp for each session.  

 Please bring your own water bottle. 

 Initially, the program will run for 8 weeks at which time 

there will be a break and a review to determine whether 

the sessions will be continued. 

 

CONTACT: For further information, please contact  

Maggie West on 0448405543 

 

 

 

 


